
To whom this may concern:

I am writing this email to strongly object to the proposal of developing 160 homes on 
Green Belt Land in Hadley Wood.

We have been visiting Hadley Wood for many years as it such a beautiful part of the 
country. We also have close family living on Camlet Way who we visit on a regular basis 
and hence we were extremely concerned when we first heard about this proposal.

My main objection is that this development would completely destroy a valued part of the 
Green Belt. I do not understand why this wouldn't be protected at all costs.

For our frequent visits to the Hadley Wood, we have always travelled by car as there is 
very limited public transport covering this area. By building an additional 160 homes, this 
would surely create much more traffic on the roads. 

From what we have observed, the Green Belt land surrounding Hadley Wood caters for 
wildlife. Any building work would surely cause major disturbance and these animals must 
be protected.

There is plenty of history attached to the area and development of these proportions would 
be severely damaging.
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